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and other high-ranking provincial officials 

 

April 2024 

 

After his assumption of the job in late March, New Consular Office Director Atsushi YONEZAWA 

paid a courtesy call on HE Mr. PRAK Sophoan, Governor of Siem Reap Province on April 11. 

Thereafter, he paid courtesy calls on 10 deputy governors in turn to exchanged views on bilateral 

cooperation, focusing on their respective areas of responsibility. These provincial government 

officials expressed their deep appreciation for Japan's cooperation in various areas including 

the smart city project, the provincial hospital, water purification facilities and the 

preservation of the Angkor monuments. 

 

On April 25, Director YONEZAWA paid a courtesy call on Siem Reap Provincial Police Commissioner 

HOUT Sothy. In response to the Director’s request, the Police Commissioner expressed his 

intention to ensure the safety of foreign residents and travelers, including Japanese nationals. 
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(end) 


